
 
 

2025 BOARD CANDIDATE FORUM 
 

January 14, 2025 
7:00 p.m. to 8:30 p.m. 

Meet and Greet 8:30 p.m. – 9:00 p.m. 
 

FORMAT 
 
The Election Committee is committed to ensuring the Candidate Forum serves as a 
positive and constructive platform to introduce all candidates running for the open 
Legacy Park HOA Board positions. 
 
Attendees will have the opportunity to submit written questions directed to all candidates. 
The Committee will review and consolidate duplicate questions to ensure an efficient and 
streamlined process. Questions that are not applicable to all candidates will not be 
included in the open forum discussion. 
 
For any specific questions not addressed during the forum, attendees are encouraged to 
engage directly with candidates during the Meet and Greet session. 
 
To maintain fairness and equal opportunity for all candidates, questions of a personal 
nature or those involving allegations or accusations targeted at an individual candidate 
will be excluded from the open forum. However, these topics may be discussed privately 
during the Meet and Greet. 
 
The Committee’s goal is to provide a respectful and inclusive environment that supports 
open dialogue and informed decision-making. 
 
Guidelines for the Candidate Forum: 
 

• All questions will be rotated between the candidates so that no candidate always 
goes first or last.  

• Each candidate will have two minutes to give an opening statement.  
• Each candidate will have 90 seconds to respond to each question.  
• Each candidate will have one minute to make a closing statement. 


